
January 23. 2024 

Dr. Harriet B. Nembhard 
Office of the President 
301 Platt Blvd. 
Claremont, CA 91 71 I 

Dear President Nembhard, 

® 
WISCONSIN 

UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN-MADISON 

On behalf of the University of Wisconsin-Madison, I would like to share my 
sincerest congratulations on your appointment as president of Harvey Mudd 
College. I regret that I am unable to attend your inauguration and wish you the 
very best for this memorable day. 

Again, congratulations! Warm wishes to you as you celebrate this important 
moment. 

Jenn fer L. Mnookin 
Chancellor 
Morgridge Friends Distinguished Chair of Leaderslup 
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